
Dates

Wednesday 16  - 18  July - New classesth th

Thursday 17  July - Y6 Ten pin bowlingth

Monday 21  July - Y 5/6 Blades Down assemblyst

Tuesday 22  July 10am - Y6 Leavers’ assemblynd

Wednesday 23  July - 1:15 school closes for summerrd

Number Smart Scarlett McG 1H

Self Smart Blake H RD

Art Smart Kyra B 2D

Body Smart Logan B 5/6C

Nature Smart Nicole U 5M

People Smart Dilara S Nursery

Music Smart Levi W 3B

Word Smart Sofia B 3/4M

Smart Learner Elijah B 6F

Class Percentage

RD 96%

1W &
2LMc 100%

3B 97%

5M 97%

It's been a lovely week, and the sun has truly shone on
us! How delightful it was to finally have the weather on
our side for the Key Stage 2 sports day. What a fantastic

event, with all the parents and carers cheering on our
enthusiastic children!

Meanwhile, Year 2 enjoyed a wonderful day at the beach
– the weather couldn’t have been any better. I hope

they’ve shared all the exciting things they learned and
the experiences they had with you. It’s always a joy to

see our students thriving and making memories. Here's
to more sunny days ahead!

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 3
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

SMART Awards

Thank you to all of our parents

and carers who joined us for

our sports day events in school.  

It was lovely to have our

community together.

Thank you to the large
number of families that

signed up to the library
service and visited.  

Remember the library is a

free resource for you to use

and it’s incredibly close forus. 

William Stockton Weekly

We’ve had some exciting activities recently as part of our personal
development programme! Our Year 6 students took a fantastic trip
to the college, exploring the diverse opportunities that await them

as they grow older. They got their hands dirty with woodwork,
dived into catering, and even learned about working on aircraft—

how cool is that?
Meanwhile, our Year 2 children enjoyed a delightful day on the

beach! They channelled their inner architects while making sand
sculptures and relished the blissful sensation of the warm sand

slipping through their fingers and toes. It’s wonderful to see our
pupils engaging with their learning in such fun and creative ways! 

 
Our Nursery even had a visit from a paramedic to think about how
people help us.  Years 3,4 and 5 had a visit from Brio leisure to talk

to us about water safety!  

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Enes V 2LMc

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

 Respectful
Ready Safe




